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 This year’s social events included a wonderfully attended reception at the Old 
Corner honoring the new Executive Director at the conclusion of Law Day in April.   In 
July, several members, their families and friends attended a Crosscutters’ game, 
where the weather was beautiful, the food was terrific, and the company was great.  
The game was exciting (except that the home team lost 4-2, and left the bases loaded 
in the 9th).  At the Annual Picnic later in July, we saw a repeat of the 
Humphrey/Waffenschmidt team as Horseshoe Champions.  Although seven teams of 
accomplished horseshoe athletes practiced for 12 months to challenge the defending 
champions, Humphrey/Waffenschmidt again took the prize. And this year, we 
instituted the first annual Lycoming Law Association golf tournament, which was held 
the morning of the picnic. A total of four (4) teams competed in the scramble format 
tournament, which ultimately was won by the Rieders, Travis foursome.  The picnic 
was terrific as usual, with a wonderful meal being presented by Gray’s Run, and lots of 
camaraderie to go around. 

 

       Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
       Tom Waffenschmidt 
       Chair 


